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 January 1, 2020

IMPORTANT BILLING NOTIFICATION

Dear Valued Client,  

 

As of January 1st, we be on a new billing and scheduling system. This change will hopefully create even more continuity of care for you and consistency of information supplied to clinicians in a more rapid and expedited manner.

 

With our new billing system, we are asking that all clients follow the following protocol put in place to establish the best care possible for you and the best possible support of our clinicians, who work hard for you.

 

In this world of reduced insurance reimbursements to clinicians and practices, we are striving to continue to accept insurance company reimbursements.  To do so, we must be sure that we are providing the best care while also serving our clinicians who work to provide this care.  As you may know, many practices have resigned from insurance panels and are electing to be self-pay only.  At this time, we are dedicated to not making this change and continuing with our current model.

 

To do so we are asking that you choose to:

1. Put a credit card on file for yourself or your child if they are seen.  If you choose not to put a credit card on file, please be aware that we will not carry any balances.  As such, your payments are due at each and every session and each and every month.  Failure to pay at a session or pay a monthly bill will result in possible cancellation of any services until that bill is paid (even if it is that day).
As a result, we are asking that you put your credit card on file and allow us to charge that card.  This includes members of group who are generally dropped off and parents do not come in with them or who drive themselves.   Once again, we do not wish to interrupt your care, but be aware if you have a balance and you enter a group session, individual, or family session without paying, the session will likely be cancelled and rescheduled only when the bill is paid.  To prevent this from occurring, please put a credit card on file.
If you see a clinician after 5 p.m. in Beachwood, or at any time in Westlake, Brecksville, or Brooklyn, we urge you to have the credit card on file as there are no support staff available. In an effort to not delay your care and have the clinician focus on therapy, this effort will eliminate any possible questions or un-necessary delays.
2. We ask that you provide us updated insurance as of January 1st if you have any changes.  Remember, we cannot back bill on insurance for sessions where you did not provide us your insurance information on a timely basis.

3. Deductible as of the first of thee year is in many policies. As such, your full payment is needed less any insurance adjustment.

4. Please understand that your clinician only gets paid when you pay.  In fairness to them and the hard work they do, we wish to keep all accounts current and do not wish to deny you any of the care you so deserve.  If you have any questions or concerns please contact us.  Please be aware that this will be fully enforced as of January 1st.  Please be sure to stop at the window to ask for any balances or co-pays you may have.  Please note it is your responsibility as a client to be sure that any changes of insurance, coordination of benefit forms, or other types of insurance matters are handled in advance of your session.

Thank you very much for your cooperation in this matter.  As such, we can continue to accept insurance and provide you the same high-quality care that has been provided in the past.

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Jay H. Berk, Ph.D.

Psychologist


